
Document Released to Requester — September 27, 2022 

City and County of San Francisco Public Records  

Documents have been released for 

record request #22-5493 along with the 

following message: 
Requester,  

 

 

The San Francisco Department of Public Health has conducted 

a diligent search and could not locate any records responsive 

to your request.  As courtesy for this request only, SFDPH is 

providing the following information. The reports that you 

received previously, responsive to your prior records requests, 

which combine the 2302 and 2303 CNA classifications, were 

not done in error. SFDPH does not hire under the 2302 

classification anymore, so when an existing 2302 position 

becomes vacant, it is automatically transferred to the 2303 

classification. This is the reason that these classification 

numbers are always combined together in vacancy reports.  

• LHH Vacancy Report by FTE (August 2022).pdf 
• LHH Vacancy Report with Notes (August 2022).pdf 

View Request 22-5493  

https://sanfrancisco.nextrequest.com/requests/22-5493 

 
Document links are valid for one month. After October 27, you will need to sign in 

to view the document(s).  

 

 

[Note:  Job Classificattion Code 2302 is for Certified Nursing Assistants] 

https://sanfrancisco.nextrequest.com/documents/15453219?token=6e26d3a46f05edcc367d8ccc1d1b94d0
https://sanfrancisco.nextrequest.com/documents/15453220?token=191f00a708379c87318533eb9e40d286
https://sanfrancisco.nextrequest.com/requests/22-5493

